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January 11, 2018 
 
Via the NYPSC Electronic Tariff System 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Re: Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates, Charges, Rules and 

Regulations of New York American Water Company, Inc. for Water Service 
 Case No. 16-W-0259 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
Enclosed herewith for filing are the following revised tariff leaves to Tariff, P.S.C. No. 5 – Water, 
submitted on behalf of New York American Water Company, Inc., making the administrative 
corrections noted below following discussions with Staff, to become effective on January 12, 
2018, on a temporary basis: 

 2nd Revised Tariff Leaf No. 15 replaces the reference to “peak season” in Section IV.B.1,  
with “for the May-September period”; 

 2nd Revised Tariff Leaf No. 19, paragraph D.2 has been updated to show that, effective 
June 1, 2017, all metered customers are on a monthly reading cycle; and 

 2nd Revised Tariff Leaf No. 42, paragraph 2.4 has been modified to clarify the application 
of the noticing provisions in that section. 

New York American Water requests a waiver of the newspaper publication requirement for 
these further tariff revisions in Case No. 16-W-0295 that are going into effect on a temporary 
basis January 12, 2018 as these revisions do not change any of the terms and conditions of 
service resulting from the Commission’s Order in Case No. 16-W-0259 dated May 18, 2017, 
and thus were part of the original rate case newspaper publication that was filed with the 
Commission on July 14, 2017. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
John T. Dillon 
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